PARADE PARTICIPATION INFORMATION
Saturday, December 2, 2023

Dear Prescott Ukulele Guild

All participants are to report directly to their Staging Area between 11:00 and 12:00 and check in with the
Parade Marshalls (look for green vests.) The Parade Marshall will provide a set of THREE entry numbers to be
displayed during the parade. Place your entry numbers on both sides and on the front of your entry where
they are easily visible for judges and announcers.

Remember, entries with animals require pooper scoopers!

LARGE ENTRIES: Please arrive EARLY (11:00)

This will allow the smaller entries to line up “around” the large ones.

A map of the staging areas is enclosed with this letter along with a copy of the Rules.
Note: All bands will check in upon arrival with the Band Coordinator near Murphy’s at Willis & Cortez.

Enter your staging area from Sheldon St. if you are NORTH of Willis, and from Gurley St. if you are SOUTH of
Willis.

YOUR POSITION IN THE PARADE LINEUP IS: 73 STAGING AREA: 6

Thisis NORTH SOUTH of Willis.
The parade on December 3™ starts promptly at 1 p.m. In case of bad weather (snow storm) a final decision
on holding the parade will be made by 10 a.m. the morning of the parade and the contact person for each
entry will be notified if there is a cancellation. You may call the Chamber after 11 a.m. for further information
(928-445-2000). The information will also be posted on the Chamber website (www.prescott.org) and on
Facebook.

Parade Judges will be stationed at Union and Cortez. Please do not STOP to perform at judges’ station.

Reminders: The Prescott Chamber of Commerce is sponsoring the Santa Claus Float. As stated in the rules
there is only ONE Santa & Mrs. Claus permitted in the Parade. ALSO, nothing may be distributed along the
route! We appreciate your cooperation! And, no horns or sirens may be sounded.

At the end of the Parade, continue on to Montezuma and Sheldon Street, turning into your staging area from
Sheldon Street. Entries with children: Please make arrangements for parents to meet their children at one
designated spot at the end of the parade. This will ensure the safety of the children.

Judges will deliberate immediately after the parade and winners will be announced at the Courthouse
Lighting. The awards will be available at the Chamber Office after being engraved. A letter will be sent when
they are ready to be picked up. Thank you for being part of this special event.

Call 928-445-2000, ext. 117, if you have questions or have changed your entry.


http://www.prescott.org/

